



activity!

This year, PAB members:

- *Attended on-campus meetings
- *Served as liaisons during Northern Exposure
- *Attended admissions events
- *Hosted Family Weekend
- *Hosted the Parent and Royal Reception
- *Provided vital feedback and suggestions for the betterment of the campus
- *And so much more!

Thanks to all of the PAB members for their service! A special thank you goes to our outgoing President, Rebecka Adams, who has worked tirelessly to support the Parent Advisory Board over the past two years.

Not a member of the Parent Advisory Board but want to get involved?

<u>Apply online</u> today to join the 2016-2017 Board!



Contact Us:

Office of New

Student Orientation

and

Parent Programs



Connect with us on Facebook!

Need to unsubscribe?
Email parents@nku.edu